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	Purpose/Objective: The purpose of this document is to propose a revision to Recommendation ITU-R M.2116-0



	Abstract: Recommendation ITU-R M.2116-0 contains characteristics for the aeronautical mobile service systems operating within the 4400-4990 MHz frequency range. The US proposed a revision to Rec. M.2116 to add systems that adds an additional annex to this report to cover maritime systems operating in the frequency band. This contribution seeks to update the proposed new Annex 2 based upon feedback from the last meeting. This contribution will also propose a formal revision to Rec. M.2116 as it was not agreed to be revised at the last meeting (it was attached to the chairman’s report as a working document towards an annex to a reply liaison to WP 5D).
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